
 

   

 
 
 

Date: 22nd of May 2018 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

ANIC Condemns Recent Australian Government Vote in the UN 
 
 
It is a matter of great humanitarian concern that 60 unarmed Palestinians have 
recently been killed by the Israeli Forces, and a further 2700 injured.  
 
As Australians, we are shocked to hear that Australia was one of only two countries 
(alongside the US) to vote against a resolution of the United Nations Human Rights 
Council to investigate this horrific incident. 
 
The Australian National Imams Council and the Australian Muslim Community 
condemn this decision in the strongest terms and demand a more neutral and 
impartial stance from our Australian Government as exercised by the overwhelming 
majority of nations around the world.  
 
It seems unfathomable that anyone seeking justice would deliberately take steps to 
block an impartial investigation from taking place, one which would result in facts 
being uncovered and justice being done. 
 
ANIC calls on all compassionate and fair minded people to stand against injustice 
wherever they see it, by any lawful means necessary and to uphold universal and 
the true Australian values of being fair and just to all. 
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